
 

 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

The charge of the Planning Commission is to assist the Council in achieving the Town’s 

Comprehensive Plan for orderly growth and development by analyzing, evaluating, and recommending 

responsible town policies, ordinances, and planning standards that manage land use and involving the 

community in long-range planning. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

TRI-CITY SPECIAL USE PERMIT MINOR MODIFICATION APPLICATION  

5002 BARBEE CHAPEL ROAD 

 (PROJECT #18-107) 

November 6, 2018 

 

SPECIAL USE PERMIT MINOR MODIFICATION 

 

Recommendation:  Approval  Approval with Condition           Denial     

 

 

Vote: To recommend approval of the Special Use Permit Minor Modification to extend the 

construction start date for Tri-City Medical Building, 5002 Barbee 

Chapel Road.     

 

The motion passed unanimously.  

 

Prepared by:    John Rees, Chair, Planning Commission 

                        Jake Lowman, Planning and Development Services Staff 
 

 

   


